## Riley, Kate

Cc:

 From:
 Derek Lichter √

 Sent:
 Tuesday, December 31, 2019 11:50 PM

To: Riley, Kate; City Manager; City Council; schoolcom@cpsd.us; nolanpatty@verizon.net;

jiv an.s obrinhowheeler@gmail.com info@cam bridgebikesafety.org

Subject: Bike & pedestrian access to the redesigned Tobin/VL school

Dear city and school committee members and managers,

I am a parent of a Tobin student, and we bike to school nearly every day, in all seasons. In designing the school's replacement structures and grounds, I strongly urge you to include safe, clearly-designated paths for cyclist and pedestrian transit to and through the site.

Sincerely, Derek Lichter